

From:

"glaeser" <glaeser@netzero.net>

To:

<sunrise@aspen.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, April 09, 2008 4:22 PM

Subject:

Sunrise powerlink-modified 'D' alternative route

Dear Sirs.

I am writing you this letter in protest against this Project coming through our area! We have already suffered enough fires in our area! We don't need any more pollution or global warming. Our children and ourselves do not need to get cancer from being exposed to electrical transmission lines! The abundance of wildlife that inhabits our area will suffer! Not to mention our already falling property value! We have views now that we don't want destroyed! We don't need the Sunrise Powerlink! There are smarter energy alternatives!

Sincerely. Gretchen Glaeser 20650 Tumeric Way Jamul, CA 91935 619-468-3433